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LETTER DATED 26 AUGUST 1,080 FROM THE PERM~ENT REPRESENTATIVE 
OF COSTA RICA TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO TIiE 

SECRZTARY-GENERAL 

I have the honour to inform you that my Government, in keeping with its 
tradition of respect for the principles of the United Nations, and in accordance 
with Security Council resolution 478, of 20 August 1980, has decided to withdraw 
from the Holy City of Jerusalem its diplomatic Mission to the State of Israel. 

The Minister for Foreign Affairs of Costa Rica is today commnicsting this 
decision to His Excellency the Ambassador of Israel at San Jos6. 

I request you to regard this communication as a document of the Security 
Council. 

(Simed) Rodolfo E. PIZA ESCALANTE 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative 

80-20133 


